
I have just read about a proposal to build a crematorium in the heart of firs farm wetlands. I am absolutely 
appalled that this is even being considered. It is such as asset to the community, for nature lovers, to sports 
people and to people who generally want to enjoy the peace and tranquillity it offers. I was proud of this space 
and have taken many friends to see it so they could see first hand what the community could build. We should 
be showcasing the area to other boroughs , not dismantling it.  Please reconsider the proposal .


